

Beaumont School

Austen Way St Albans Hertfordshire AL40XB t: 01727854726 www.beaumontschool.com e: admin@beaumont.school Headteacher: Mr M Atkinson e: head@beaumont.school

November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

<u>Theatre Trip - Dear England at Prince Edward Theatre, London – 7.00pm Wednesday 13 December 2023</u>

I am delighted to be able to offer our GCSE students the opportunity to go to the theatre as I have successfully secured some tickets for the brilliant production of *Dear England* - a smash hit production that has transferred from The National Theatre after a sold out run!

The fictionalised production, taken from interviews and research, follows the England football team through their failures to success. It is an amazing production and a stunning example of close character study which should inspire our young people to see how acting and design is done at its best!

We shall travel to the venue via coach and students will need to meet at A block reception, Beaumont School at 4.30pm, where we will register and leave promptly. If students have a mobile phone this would be helpful so that they are able to inform you of our expected arrival back at school, which is usually around 11pm.

Please make sure your child has eaten before the trip as there will not be an opportunity to buy food. If you do wish to send your child with money for a programme/ice cream at the interval, please be warned theatres are expensive (these things are usually around £5 each). It is your child's responsibility to manage their money and belongings.

The cost of the trip will be £36 and is classified as an optional extra, the school is therefore entitled to charge for it.

The school's method of payment for trips is through your 'My Child at School' (MCaS) account. Payment should be made and consent received by Sunday 19 November 2023.

If you would like your child to participate in this trip but will experience difficulty in making payment, please contact us - tripsandvisits@beaumont.school

Please be sure to advise us of any changes to the information you have previously provided us with regarding your child's medical condition/allergies and emergency contact details. Any additional information or updates should be provided in writing – data.correction@beaumont.school.

Please be advised if the trip is oversubscribed and it proves necessary to create a selection process, places will be allocated by lottery. In the event of your child not getting a place the monies paid will of course be returned.

I will issue more information to students in due course but if you have any queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Lynsey Wallace Head of Drama



















